
CORRIGENDUM NO. 03 Dated 08.10.2025 

 

1.This is in reference to the RFP No. RBD/58/2025-NAFED-HO dated 18.08.2025 With the subject “NAFED 

INVITES REǪUEST FOR PROPOSAL FROM ELIGIBLE APPLICANTS’’ for Opening of NAFED Bazaar Store cum 

NAFED Cafe at East of Kailash, New Delhi”. 

2. In this regard, it is notified that due to administrative reasons the above-said RFP has been cancelled. 

 

 (Manager, RBD) 


